WS

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

Friday 10th March

Dear Parents / Carers,

The children have had another week full of fun, especially with World War Two Day and mufti!

Parents Evenings

Thank you so much for joining us at Parents Evening, we loved sharing the children's successes and achievements with you. Just to confirm as we've had a couple of queries from the children, Year 6 do not receive interim reports in the Spring Term. This is because we share the children's Mock SAT's results with you on a regular basis.

Red Nose Day-Mufti

On Friday 17th March, the School Council would like to invite everyone to come to school wearing mufti. The theme is to wear something red, this could just be a hint of red on a t-shirt. We are also inviting the children to come in with a funny hair style if they want too.

Red Nose Day Competition

School council are running a 'design your own red nose' competition which will close on Thursday 16th March. Please can the children bring their entries to their class teacher by this date.

Final Mock SATs

Week commencing 20th March, the children will be sitting their final set of Mock SATs. As always, this is nothing for the children to worry about and is just a way to prepare them for the real thing in May.

This week, we'd like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves:

Wrens

Leah-For always persevering in Maths despite finding it tricky at times.

Maksym-For excellent behaviour this week and great work ordering sentences in English.

Kestrels

Jack-For persevering in maths this week, and getting onto the chilli challenges.

Amy- producing a great balanced argument this week and using a range of connectives and vocabulary in your work.

<u>Jays</u>

Samuel-For persevering in Maths and explaining to the class how to accurately solve a percentage of an amount question.

Artem-For working hard in English and completing his first exercise book - taking pride in his work.

We're so proud of your continued hard work!



Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update

As always, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails below:

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Best wishes,

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands